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to Chairman Shirley A. Jackson, because with
three vacancies on the Commission, it is
temporarily without a quorum. As a legal
matter, therefore, the Sunshine Act does not
apply; but in the interests of openness and
public accountability, the Commission will
conduct business as though the Sunshine Act
were applicable.

The schedule for Commission
meetings is subject to change on short
notice. To verify the status of meetings
call (Recording)—(301) 415-1292.

CONTACT PERSON FOR MORE INFORMATION:
Bill Hill (301) 415-1661.

This notice is distributed by mail to several
hundred subscribers; if you no longer wish
to receive it, or would like to be added to it,
please contact the Office of the Secretary,
Attn: Operations Branch, Washington, D.C.
20555 (301-415-1963).

In addition, distribution of this meeting
notice over the internet system is available.

If you are interested in receiving this
Commission meeting schedule electronically,
please send an electronic message to
alb@nrc.gov or gkt@nrc.gov.

Dated: July 14, 1995.

William M. Hill, Jr.,

SECY Tracking Officer, Office of the
Secretary.
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